
September 15th 2024 C.A.M. Meeting. 

Meeting called to order by Chris at 2:00pm. 

1 new member, Dave Longradge, originally from England. Like 
many of us started flying at a young age, then left off while raising a 
family. Now has "got back into" the hobby. 

Current checking balance $1938.71 
Payments $200.00 for mowing. 

The club currently has 40 members. 
Safety report, no incidents. 
Field report, in good condition and will be mowed before event. 
Porta-potty will also be serviced. 
No old business. 
New business, fun fly coming up, Food, Family and fun at this 
event. Pilots meeting at 9:00. Event includes a swap meet also. 
Next month, nominations for club officers. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:17pm. 


